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Seirbhís Carúil – Our Carol Service will commence at 6pm 
sharp on Tuesday, 20th December at the Christmas Tree in 
Kilkeel Town Centre.  Please ensure that the children wrap 
up warm for the event.  

Parentpay 
The last day for school dinners this year is on Wednesday 21st December.  
Please check your Parentpay Accounts over the weekend and pay as 
necessary.  If your child is taking dinners next week, they can be paid in 
advance. 

Clubs 
Our afterschool clubs have now finished for 2022. Any outstanding 
fees for Club Óige (3.30-4.30pm) need to be paid as soon as possible.   
Children should be collected at the relevant time – Rang 1, 2 & 3 - 
1.30pm (with the exception of bus users) and Rang 4,5,7 & 7 – 2.30pm.  

Reminder – from 9th January, Rang 3 pupils will remain in school until 2.30pm 
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Next Wednesday, 21st December will 

be our last full day of term. 
Thursday, 22nd December will be a 
half day and children will finish at 

11:00am. There will be no bus or 
dinner service operating on this 

day. 
 

 
 

Nollaig Shona Daoibh go léir 

Ba mhaith linn an deis seo a ghlacadh lenár ár 
mbuíochas a ghabháil le pobal iomlán na scoile as ucht 

bhur gcuid tacaíochta le linn na bliana seo. Tá súil againn 
go mbeidh Nollaig mhór mhaith agus suaimhneach ag 

gach uile duine agaibh agus bliain úr faoi mhaise daoibh! 
We would like to take this opportunity to thank our 
whole school community for their support throughout this 
year. We hope that you all have a fantastic, peaceful 
Christmas and a happy new year! 

 

 

Children will return to school on Monday, 
9th December, 2023 


